
  Have a great summer!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Update 
Thank you for all of your support this week when finding out 

about the vandalism to our canopy last week. The positive 

support has shown how outraged the whole community are. 

The police have lots of information and are investigating. 

Huge thanks to Stuart Edwards for setting up a GoFundMe 

page to raise money to replace the canopy. This has already 

raised a significant amount. Thank you all so much !!!!!!!!!!!! 
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Achievement 

Congratulations to the children who had 

100% attendance at school. There was only 

one child in total that managed this. Well 

done to Milly. You must be super healthy!  

Well done to Beech class who had the best  

attendance for the whole year. They win a special prize 

for the class. Unlucky Elm class who were beaten by 

just one week. Beech must be the healthiest class.  

Final standings of House Points for the year: 

Phoenix: 19,286               Dragon: 19,847 

Unicorn: 20,318              Pegasus: 19,030 

Winners this week were Dragon but Unicorn win the 

House shield for the whole year for the first time so 

well done! They scooped both the Sports Day Cup and 

the House Shield so well done Elliot and Nicole for 

leading Unicorn so well.  

Important Dates Coming Up                                               

5th September: Back to school.                                      

Well, we have finally reached the end of 

term and the end of the academic year. 

It has been a mixed up and down year 

with many of us being unwell with Covid but school has 

stayed open and actually we have all come through really 

well. The team spirit of  Team Bartons is stronger than 

ever and as a family, we have supported one another.  

Thank you for all of your support and care through the 

tricky times and on behalf of all of the staff, thank you so 

much for all of your good wishes, cards and gifts at the 

end of term. They are always truly appreciated. 

Thank you to the FoB’s for giving so much of their time 

and for planning the best events for our children. They are 

very special people. This week they organised treats for 

the children. The children loved the magic show and the 

film with popcorn/candy floss on a massive screen.  

Thank you to the Governing Body who work hard behind 

the scenes to ensure that Bartons is the best it can be.  

Enormous thanks to all of the staff for their amazing work 

throughout the year. We are a close knit team and we are 

the BEST team. All of the staff, no matter their role, work 

so hard for the good of the children. Bartons is a special 

and very happy school.  

There are always a few goodbyes to say. Good luck to Mr 

Hayne, Miss Grimsey and Mrs Shaw who are moving onto 

new pastures. Goodbye to Kuba and Tymo who will be 

moving back to Poland in September and  goodbye to our 

wonderful Year 6 who are going to secondary school in 

September. Year 6 you are all ready to go into Year 7 and 

we know that you have all of the values and skills of Team 

Bartons that will see you right in school and in life. Stay in 

touch and enjoy the break. We wish you all the best in the 

next chapters of your lives. Happy Holidays 

everyone. Stay safe and have lots of fun.  

House Weekly Total Grand Total  

Since Sept 21 

Unicorn 496 20,318 

Dragon 584 19,847 

Phoenix 443 19,286 

Pegasus 446 19,030 


